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Unfortunately, we are going to be without Mrs Meyrick up unƟl half term, which will be a great miss for the school, and we 
wish her a speedy recovery! Thank you for affording us some Ɵme over the last couple of days to make alternaƟve arrange-
ments. I am pleased to inform you that hot dinners will be available again from Monday. We are sourcing them from another 
local school. Please find details of next week’s menu on the following page. We hope normal service can resume aŌer the holi-
day. 

Our Harvest service will take place at 9.30am on Wednesday 16th October at St. Peter’s Church, so we hope as many of you as 
possible will be able to join us for that! Father John has also asked that the children bring in a Ɵn of food if at all possible, so 
that they can be shared with a local charity in the usual manner. 

Have a great week! 

16.10.24 9.30am Harvest Festival 

24.10.24 5.30-7pm CSA Autumn Disco 

25.10.24 PD Day 

04.11.24 Back to School 

07.11.24 Nasal Flu Immunisation 

20.12.24 Break up for Christmas Holidays 
06.01.25 PD Day 

07.01.25 Back to School  

06.11.24 CSA AGM 

29.11.24 CSA Wreath Making Workshop 

Class 1: Edward and Ethan 
Class 2: Freddie and Autumn 

Class 3: Loƫe and Harvey 

Monday Drama 
Tuesday Netball 

Wednesday  Football 

3.15-4.15 
3.15-4.15 

3.15-4.15 

 Club Time Yr Group 
Y3-Y6 
Y3-Y6 

Y5-Y6 

 
 
 

We had a fantasƟc day out with Class 3 on 
Thursday at the Cross Country event at Carding 
Mill Valley, where we were blessed with some 
beauƟful autumn sunshine. The children did an 
amazing job supporƟng each other and every-
one that raced showed huge amounts of en-
durance, all trying their very best. It was an 

absolute pleasure to see.                                 
Well done everyone! :) 

 














